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Mr. George Balazs
992-A Awaawaanoa Place
Honolulu, HI = 96825

Dear Mr. Balazs;

Please accept my personal thanks for lending us your color slide of Kure
Island. Because of your prompt attention to our request we were able to
have a number of color prints made from your slide and forward them on to
the crew of Coast Guard LORAN Station Kure as a momento for their service
so far from home.

Enclosed is your original slide and one of the prints. Your kindness
and excellent photography is deeply appreciated by this office and, I am
sure, the officers and crew of Kure. Thank you again for loaning us your
slide and please feel free to contact us at any time if you are interested
in photographing or writing about Coast Guard units in the Fourteenth Coast
Guard District.

Sincerely,

Lieutenant, U.S. Coast Guard
Public Affairs Officer

Encl original color slide, color print






